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We are happy to present M’Lop
Tapang’s 2015 Annual Report. 

Thank you to everyone for your
support and encouragement in
helping to improve the lives of

vulnerable Cambodian children
and youth.

 

We are also very proud to announce that
after more than two years of effort, last
month M’Lop Tapang received NGO

Governance &Professional Practice
(GPP) certification from the Cooperation

Committee for Cambodia (CCC).

This voluntary certification system for
NGOs in Cambodia is a way to recognize

those NGOs that demonstrate standards of
good practice and efforts to act with

accountability and transparency.

 
M'Lop Tapang continues to

be the implementing
partner of the international

ChildSafe program.

Learn more about
ChildSafe and what you
can do to help protect

children
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